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Atlantic Centre Meets with Taipei Delegation 

On March 11, the Atlantic Centre (AC) met with a delegation from Taipei at its facilities. 

The delegation included Dr. Sheu, a researcher from the Institute for Security and 

Defense Research in Taipei, and Dr. David Lai, First Secretary of the Taipei Representative 

Office in Portugal. 

The meeting was led by the AC Coordinator, who began with a presentation on the 

Portuguese initiative, its deliverables and ongoing activities. 

The event reflects the Atlantic Centre's commitment to highlighting that the Atlantic 

extends beyond its geographical boundaries, impacting different regions of the world. 

Furthermore, it reinforces the international recognition of the Centre's work, 

consolidating its relevance on the global stage. 

 


